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Donations to the mini-grant fund
These are the memorial donations to the grant fund since the Fall, 2024 edition of Fun Times:

By Judy Molander,  Financial Secretary

IN MEMORY OF:

IN HONOR OF
Judy Tokubo sent a donation in honor of Kara Tokubo for graduation from Newark Memorial High School

Donor’s name:_____________________________________________________

Street Address, City, Zip Code of donor ____________________________________________

In memory of__________________________________________________________________

In honor of ____________________________________________________________________

Send acknowledgment to (no amount will be shown) _________________________________

Street address, City, State, Zip where acknowledgment is to be sent _________________________

Amount Enclosed _____________________________________________________________________

Make check payable to CalRTA Division #91

Mail to Scholarship, CalRTA #91, POBox 643, Fremont, CA 94537-0643

Please return this form with your gift. Treasurer’s Report
As of December 7th, the balance in the division's checking 

account was $47,574.65.  The grants savings account had a 
balance of $7,740.27 on that same date.

AN EXPLANATION:  The large balance 
in the checking account is the result of 
Division 59 merging with our division.  
Division 59's checking account was 
closed and the balance in that account, 
$29,428.16, was deposited in our 
account.
Respectfully submitted,
Gene Amaral, Treasurer

State Grant Winner
Teacher Elizabeth Katz Warwick Elementary School Fremont–
shown with President Sharon Blattel


